
 
 

Scaniaplatsen 25, 211 17 Malmö, Sweden 

Mobile: +46-73 535 7626 

Email: info@bringhopefoundation.org 

22 November 2023, 

H.E. António Guterres,  

Secretary-General,  

United Nations,  

New York, NY 10017,  

USA.  

 

Dear Secretary-General, 

I am pleased to confirm that Bring Hope Humanitarian Foundation supports the ten principles 

of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment, and anti-

corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact 

advancing these principles and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our 

stakeholders and the public. 

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following 

ways: prioritizing human rights issues and ensuring rapid responses to emergencies whenever 

possible. As part of our unwavering commitment to sustainable development, Bring Hope 

pledges to undertake adaptation measures, such as cultivating native seeds and planting trees. 

This initiative significantly contributes to environmental sustainability and actively advocates 

for eco-friendly livelihoods. Additionally, we reassert our dedication to women's empowerment 

by integrating initiatives that foster gender equality and elevate the socio-economic status of 

women within the communities we serve. These efforts underscore our steadfast commitment 

to fostering positive change and creating a lasting, meaningful impact on the communities we 

support. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission 

of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support 

the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support 

public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two 

years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global 

Compact COE policy. 

 

Sincerely yours;   

Mariwan Baker, PhD 
Founder and Chairman  
 
Bring Hope Humanitarian Foundation 
www.bringhopefoundation.org 
E-mail:baker@bringhopefoundation.org 
Tel: +46-76 190 9108 

mailto:baker@bringhopefoundation.org

